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Hi!
I’'m Steven Moore, the Principal of the new school in Caloundra South.

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself so that you get to know me as we
work together to make some very big but exciting decisions together.

| am originally from South Africa but | have been living and working in Australia for
approximately 15 years with the last 8 years as a Principal either in Queensland or abroad.
| am passionate about primary school education — ensuring students have a strong
foundation as they move through to secondary school and onto work, TAFE or university.

| have relocated to the Sunshine Coast from Cairns and | am working out of
Maroochydore regional office while the new school is being built. | am being supported by
a great team here who are working alongside me to ensure a smooth start in 2022. 1 am
joined by my twin boys who will commencing in Year 3 at our new school.

| am committed to working with you all to build a school that is inclusive, innovative,
offers a broad curriculum and promotes the use of ICT for teaching and learning. Whilst |
have some ideas | am very interested in listening to your thoughts, ideas and suggestions
for our new school.

Together we will be making decisions that will have long-term impacts so it is important
that your voices are heard. Please encourage prospective parents, carers and community
members to ‘like’ our newly created Facebook page to keep up-to-date with all of the
important announcements and meeting dates that will be coming up shortly.

Look forward to meeting you all soon.

Steven Moore
Principal
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